
 

 

 

Hamilton Police Services Board 
C/O City Hall  
71 Main St. W. 
Hamilton, Ontario 
L8P 4Y5 

 
Dear Mayor Eisenberger,  

I am writing to you on behalf of the planning committee for the upcoming First 100 to Respond 

Women’s Only Golf Tournament on Thursday October 7, 2021 at Southbrook Golf & Country 

Club. This event is in support of YWCA Hamilton’s new Putman Family YWCA scheduled to open 

later this year. This event aims to raise $10,000 to provide affordable housing and supports to 

women and children who have experienced violence, homelessness and poverty. Now more than 

ever, a safe home is critical to the health and well-being of families in need. 

On Thursday, October 7 all registered golfers will join us at Southbrook Golf & Country Club for 

registration at 2:00pm. There will be a shotgun start at 3:00pm and all 100 women will play 

through the 9 holes! Dinner will be served at 6:00pm and attendees will be given the opportunity 

to participate in a number of activities such as a raffle, silent auction and so much more. 

YWCA Hamilton has been part of the Hamilton community for over 130 years and serves 10,000+ 

people each year. The mission of YWCA Hamilton is to strengthen women's and girls' voices, 

broaden their choices, build dynamic leadership and provide essential and meaningful services 

that promote safe, inclusive, and equitable communities.  

Please join us and help power life-changing and life-saving programs and services for women and 

children. We are seeking items support in the following ways: 

 Sponsor a hole for $500  

 Sponsor dinner for $2000 

 Donate an item for our silent auction or prize  

 Make a gift in support of this event  

 Promote the event on your social media channels to help us reach as many people as 

possible 

We appreciate any contribution and will highlight your company at every opportunity. We hope 

that you will consider our request for support. Please contact me at the information below should 

you wish to contribute to this event. 

 



Thank you for your consideration, 

 

A/Superintendent Treena MacSween Inspector Robin Abbott 

(905) 540-6240    (905) 546-8988 

TMacsween@hamiltonpolice.on.ca  RAbbott@hamiltonpolice.on.ca  

Staff Sergeant Jo-Ann Savoie 

(905)546-8948 

JSavoie@hamiltonpolice.on.ca  
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